
 
 

 

 

 

 

 

ADVISORY NO. 26-2019 

15 April 2019 

 
EMBASSY CLOSED FOR REGULAR SERVICES  

ON 18-19 APRIL, BUT OPEN FOR VOTING 
 
 

 The Embassy will be closed on 18 and 19 April 2019 (Thursday and 
Friday) in observance of Philippine holidays. 
 
 Overseas voters may still come to the Embassy on the above dates 
from 9:00 AM to 5:00 PM to cast their votes. 
 

For consular inquiries and other concerns, we may still be reached via 
our Facebook Page “Philippine Embassy in Russia” (@PHLinRussia). For 
Filipinos in distress seeking urgent and immediate assistance, our emergency 
hotline is available 24/7: +79067382538.  

 
The Embassy will resume regular operations on Monday, 22 April 2019. 
 
Thank you! 
 
 

 
 

 
 
 
 

 

  


